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Hanneken, Lisa*

From: Hanneken, Lisa*
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 10:36 AM
To: 'haleh.davary@mci.com'
Subject: MCI WorldCom Network Services Inc 2004 Missouri PSC Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier Annual Report to the 
Missouri Public Service Commission. I have reviewed the report and according to our records the 
responses to page 1, question 2 are different than our records. This is due to a change in procedure by 
our data center. In the future this question will ask for last effective tariff date and case number. I 
just wanted to make you aware of this for next year's report. The latest effective date is 11/30/99 and 
the associated case number is TM-99-0588. This was a merger case.

The above items are for informational purposes only and DO NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, 
however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lisa K. Hanneken
Regulatory Auditor III
Missouri Public Service Commission
1845 Borman Ct Ste 101
St. Louis, MO 63146-4138
314.340.4680 ext 228
314.340.4667 fax
lisa.hanneken@psc.mo.gov


